
TCS Membership Meeting Date Changed to next 

Tuesday, May 30th  

A reminder that our TCS Spring Society Meeting date 

has been changed from this Thursday to next week, 

Tuesday, May 30th due to a conflict with several of our 

churches who have Ascension Day evening services. 

For our Unity Christian High School families, 

unfortunately this falls on the same evening as the 

UCHS membership meeting.  Since we have our TCS 

gym rented out almost every evening (to maximize 

rentals), this was the only May date that could work; 

the next available date was well into June and too 

late.  Thank you for your support and our apologies to 

the Unity parents who may have to split up that 

evening to attend the meetings next Tuesday.  We 

rarely change a society meeting date, but we really 

wanted to respect the Ascension day evening 

services for several of our local churches. 

Thank you for your support in planning to attend our 

TCS Spring Society Meeting next Tuesday, 

May 30th at 7:00pm. 
The membership package will go out early this week. 

 

SAVE THE DATE... 

Grade 8 Graduation Dinner and 

Ceremony 

A reminder of the following very 

important dates and times for 

our upcoming TCS grade 8 

graduation: 

 

For the grade 8 parents: 

Graduation dinner at 

Emmanuel Baptist Church: 

Key times for grade 8 graduates with their parents: 

4:45 - Parents/grade 8 graduates arrive at Emmanuel 

Baptist Church and corsages are handed out 

5:00 - Graduation class photo (note parents this is a 

key time because if we are late for this it will push the 

dinner time later.  Please make every effort to have 

your grade 8 graduate at Emmanuel Baptist by 4:45) 

5:30 - Dinner starts 

7:30 - parents, graduates and teachers leave the 

dinner to go to TCS to be on time for an 8:00 start 

(Grade 8 parents note an email of these important 

times will be sent home early this week) 

 

For the TCS Community: 

8:00 - Grade 8 graduation ceremony starts at TCS 

Thank You to Harvest Bible Chapel Barrie 

A HUGE thank you to Harvest Bible Chapel Barrie who 

have blessed TCS with the blue chapel chairs (about 

400 chairs used for church services), speakers from 

their sound system and lights that will left behind and 

gifted to TCS when they move out of our building and 

into their new facilities on George street in August. 

Several years ago HBC had talked about blessing TCS 

with a 50th anniversary gift and they followed through 

with that blessing of several thousands of dollars of 

chairs and equipment. 

A huge thank you to Harvest for these gifts as without 

them, TCS would have had to budget next year for 

new chairs for the chapels/events in the gym.  We are 

also thankful that we can upgrade our sound system 

in the gym with quality speakers and use the lights for 

future plays and chapels in the gym. 

Thanks Harvest Barrie!  Much appreciated! 

We have worked very well together over the past 11 

years as owners/renters and 

we wish HBC God’s blessings 

as they move into their very 

own church building on 

August 16th this summer. 

 

Golf Tournament at National 

Pines—May 26 

Don’t forget… this Friday, 

May 26 is TCS’s Annual Golf 

Tournament at National 

Pines. We’re looking forward 

to a beautiful day out on 

the course! 

 

 

Diving Deeper by Faith 
 

“Now faith is confidence in what we hope for and assurance 

about what we do not see.”  ~ Hebrews 11:1 
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Community Prayer Requests 
 

MRS. WRIGHT 

Please keep Mrs. Wright (and her family) in prayers... 

Praise God that her surgery went well and she is now 

at home healing and recovering! 

 

Mrs. Wright and her husband Ed would like to thank 

the TCS community for their prayers, support, and 

helpful meals that have been provided.  

“We feel very blessed that our family is apart of this 

Timothy community.” 

 - Tamara, Ed, Triton and Caleb  



TCS TRACK AND FIELD DAY 

Despite the cool temperatures, TCS had another 

successful day of athletics.   

Congratulations to the following students who set new 

records in the following events: 

Isaac Kenney—Standing Long Jump, Running Long 

Jump, Ball Throw, 50m and 400m 

Lilly Villeneuve—50m 

Yuah VanZyl—50m 

Liam Hollander—Running Long Jump and 50m 

Dior Robertson—Running Long Jump and 50m 

Allison Coniam—Triple Jump 

Owen Kenney—100m 

Elissa Frielink—400m 

Marlon Gordon-Tennant—100m 

A huge thank you to all the volunteers who either 

helped run events or take student groups around.  

You helped to make our track and field day run 

smoothly and we could not of done it without your 

help. Thank you parents who came and cheered on 

all the participants.  :) 

Finally, a big thank you to the following Unity students 

who helped run the events.  You did an awesome job 

and we really appreciated seeing many familiar faces 

again! 

Zack Selkirk, Mark deLange, Nichola Nelson, Bekah 

Douglas, Emily Hanemaayer, Rachel Verhaeghe, 

Hannah Overdijk, Alayna Schenk, Jessica 

Hanemaayer, and Grace Holjak.  

MASTER TRACK AND FIELD DAY  

TWIN LAKES SECONDARY SCHOOL, ORILLIA -  

Thursday, June 1st from 9:00 a.m. - 3:15 p.m. 

RAIN DATE - Tuesday, June 6th 

PLEASE SEE THE ATTACHED SHEET FOR ALL 

INFORMATION.  

We are looking for parents who would oversee the 

younger students.  This would involve making sure that 

they get to their events on time, showing them where 

specific events are as well as supervising washroom 

breaks.  Please let the office know if you are planning 

to attend Master Track and Field day and could help 

out in this capacity.   

Any students not riding the bus, “TO OR FROM” Twin 

Lakes S.S., need to inform  MRS. GOODNOUGH with a 

signed note.   

 

TCS would like to borrow a portable dining tent that 

would give the students a place to leave their 

belongings and protect them from the sun. Please 

contact the office if you have a tent that we could 

borrow for the day. 



TCS is Hiring a 30% teaching position for Sept. 2017: 

TCS is hiring for a part time/30% planning time 

teaching position, beginning in September of 2017.  

This position will either be on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday mornings from 8:30a - 11:00a OR on 

Tuesday and Wednesday mornings from 8:30a - 

12:30p.  This position will be a renewable one year 

term. 

Priorities will be given to certified teachers (OCT and 

CSTC [or working towards a CSTC]) and teachers with 

a variety of teachables (can cover various grades 

and subjects).  Please send your resume to 

tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca or drop off at the 

front office before THIS Friday, May 26 at 4:00p.   

Please include church association in your resume, a 

short statement of faith and philosophy of Christian 

Education, as well as two teaching and one spiritual 

reference. 

Candidates will be shortlisted with interviews to take 

place in the last week of May. 

 

TCS taking Applications for the TCS Teacher Supply List  

Are you a teacher that is certified by the Ontario 

College of Teachers of Ontario?  Are you a 

committed Christian connected to a local church 

passionate about teaching students in JK - grade 8? 

The administration of TCS is taking applications for 

supply teachers for our TCS supply teacher list for the 

remainder of this year and for the next school year. 

Please send your resume and references along with 

your statement of faith and philosophy of Christian 

education to the office.   

An interview and criminal records check will be 

completed by the successful candidates  before 

being placed on the list.  

Still Looking for Church to rent beginning August 16 

We have had several ‘school tours’ from interested 

churches, but no confirmed ‘signed contracts’ yet. 

If you have any leads, please email the office at 

 tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca    

 

Last visit to the TCS Library... 

Wednesday, May 31st is the LAST day to visit and sign 

out books at the TCS Library! 

Special thanks to our lovely library ladies…. Jenn 

Eisses, Diane Hedderson, Lindsay Eisses, Kelly Holjak, 

Suzie Hollema! 

 

Hello Bus Patrollers!!! 

Yes, it is that time of year when your service and 

patience is rewarded!! Monday, June 5th  we are 

heading to  WONDERLAND!!!!  

Meet at the school for 8:30 a.m. Parent drivers/

chaperones are needed (approximately 5 vans) and 

will be admitted into the park free of charge! Parking 

fees will be reimbursed. 

POLICE CHECKS REQUIRED FOR ALL CHAPERONES 

Cost to students: NOTHING! This is a thank you for all 

the hard work you have done throughout the school 

year and the cost is covered by the Barrie Police. 

On Mondays the park is open from 10 a.m.-8 p.m. so 

we will stay for the full day! There is no rain date.  

NOTE: Food is not permitted to enter the park. 

Further information: contact Mrs. Covert:  

tcovert@timothychristianschool.ca 

 

Water Bottles Needed 

The Grade 8 students are currently looking to collect 

500mL plastic water bottles with lids. If you have any 

plastic water bottles (new or used), please bring them 

in by May 31st. The water bottles must have a cap, be 

500mL, and must be in good condition. These water 

bottles will be used for a demonstration on the water 

crisis in Papua New Guinea showing how much water 

we, as Canadians, use on a daily basis on average.  

MAY 

26  Split Chapel, Pizza Day & Golf Tournament 

30 Spring Society Meeting 

 

JUNE 

1  Master Track & Field in Orillia 

2  Variety Show @ 2pm, Pizza Day 

6  RAIN DATE: Master Track and Field 

8  Presentation of Learning Evening—Gr 7&8 

9  Full Chapel, Pizza Day 

12  Open House 

13  Documentary Viewing—Gr 7&8 

14  Pizza Day (Wednesday) 

16  Full Chapel, GRADE 8 GRADUATION! 

21  Kindergarten Graduation! 

23 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

Homework Highlights   
Grade 4 

Thurs. May 25   Bible Test: Solomon 

Fri. May 26  Spelling: Lesson 29 

   Recorder Test: Bouffons 

Thurs. June 1  Science Test: Habitats 

Fri. June 2  Health Quiz: Nervous System 

   NO Spelling Test 

Mon. June 5   Book Bingo due 

Wed. June 7  Literature Test: LWW 

Fri. June 9  Spelling Test: Lesson 31 

Wed. June 14  Field Trip to Wye Marsh 

Thurs. June 15  MW—Proverbs 2: 9-10 (written) 

 

Grade 5 

Prof du Jour   Wednesday—Rachel Y. 

   Thursday—Liam 

Fri. May 26   R.A.G.W. due 

 

Grades 6-8 Homework info is available on Schoology. 



Coffee and Prayer Time—Monday Mornings 

Please feel free to join us, any week that you can, for 

a coffee/tea and a time of prayer on Monday 

mornings from 9-10am in the staff room.  Babies and 

pre-schoolers welcome! If you are unable to join us 

but have a prayer request, please email 

Isabel.back@gmail.com and we will add your request 

to our prayer list. 

re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie South  

THANK YOU! What an incredibly great week we had 

at the shop this week. From reconfigurations, to 

sorting, pricing, cleaning, restocking, a progressive 

sale, extra volunteers and auction displays…. So much 

was done over the course of a week! If you were a 

port of any of the processes at the store this week, 

we’d like to say THANK YOU!!! 

After a busy week the store looks fabulous and the 

sales grew each day over the progressive sale! We 

are blessed! Last week was a perfect example of how 

all the small jobs that are completed by volunteers 

really do help. Know that every contribution helps and 

together we make a huge difference. Check out our 

Facebook page for posted auction items… spread 

the word! 

Shifts needing coverage this week… 

Friday 1:30p—5p (x2) 

Saturday 9:30a—1p 

Please contact Amanda Smith if you are able to help 

out… resource.barrie@outlook.com  

Please note that our Annual General Meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday, June 21 @ 7pm at the re-

Source Thrift Shop Barrie South… all are welcome!  


